
 

 

21 July 2016 

 

REQUEST FOR TRADING HALT 

 

 

Avenira Limited (ASX: AEV) in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1 requests the securities of Avenira 

be placed in a trading halt pending the release of a further announcement relating to offtake 

agreements secured by the Company. 

 

The trading halt is to end upon the release of an announcement prior to the commencement of 

trading on 25 July 2016. 

 

Avenira is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted.  

 

Cliff Lawrenson 

Managing Director 

 

 


